
 
 
 

 

Construction Update                     May 2019 

King County’s Wastewater Treatment Division (WTD) is building a new wet weather treatment station in 
Georgetown at the corner of Fourth Avenue South and South Michigan Street. As part of the Wet Weather 
Treatment Station project, WTD is also building a new outfall structure under the First Avenue South Bridge 
and connecting pipes from the station to the outfall. Read below for updates, highlights from the past month, 
and information about upcoming work.  

Join us this summer at 
community events! 
Crews continue to make progress at the 
treatment station site and to install the EBI 
Pipeline and Michigan Pipeline in roadways, 
(see map for reference). We appreciate your 
patience as crews complete work overnight 
from 8 p.m. to 5 a.m. in the roadways. Work 
on East Marginal Way South and South 
Michigan Street will continue throughout 
2019.  

Beyond the project sites, King County 
remains committed to working with the 
Georgetown neighborhood. This summer, 
King County will be out in the community to 
share information about construction 
activities and have conversations with 
community members.  

Questions? Come see us at our booth! 

• Georgetown Carnival, June 8, 2019 
• 13th Annual Duwamish River Festival, August 17, 2019 

Take a look at construction progress 
Construction progress photos are uploaded regularly to our Flickr pages for both the treatment station and the 
conveyance pipeline. Flip through the photo albums to see a closer look at what crews have completed! 

  
 

Visit the project website: www.kingcounty.gov/GeorgetownWWTS   
Call: 24/7 Project hotline at 206-205-9286  
Text: “King GeorgetownWWTS” to 468311 
Email: Bibiana.Ocheke-Ameh@kingcounty.gov 

Alternative Formats Available: 206-477-5371 / TTY Relay: 711 

http://www.georgetowncarnival.com/georgetown-carnival.htm
http://duwamishcleanup.org/event/13th-annual-duwamish-river-festival-2019/
https://www.flickr.com/photos/kingcountywtd/albums/72157707703218725
https://www.flickr.com/photos/kingcountywtd/albums/72157704383273162
http://www.kingcounty.gov/GeorgetownWWTS
mailto:Bibiana.Ocheke-Ameh@kingcounty.gov
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